
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWER BRIDGE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

27th January 2017 

Important Dates 
 

Monday 6th February – Pupil Review 
Meetings 
Tuesday 7th February – Safer Internet 
Day 
Friday 10th February – Year 3 Assembly 
Friday 3rd March – World Book Day 
Friday 17th March – Year 2 Assembly 
Monday 27th March – Friday 31st 
March – Enterprise Week 
Wednesday 29th March – Spring Fair 

 

 

Attendance 

Week beginning: 16th January: 96.1 % 
Class Number 

of 
absences 

Number 
of lates 

Points 

Year 1 3 7 100 

Year 2 3 11 150 

Year 3 13 5 150 

Year 4 18 11 50 

Year 5 2 3 400 

Year 6 2 4 325 
1st = 75 points (100 points for 0) 
2nd = 50 points 
3rd = 25 points 
You can win points for your class by being in 
school every day and getting here on time. 

Term dates for 2016 - 2017 

Autumn Term 
Monday 5th September – Friday 21st 
October 2016 – (School closes at 3.30pm) 
Monday 24th October – Friday 28th 
October 2016 – Half Term 
Monday 31st October – Friday 16th   
December 2016 – (School closes at 1pm) 

 Spring Term 
Wednesday 4th January – Friday 10th 
February 2017 – (School closes at 3.30pm) 

Monday 13th February – Friday 17th 
February 2017 – Half Term 
Monday 20th February – Friday 31st March 
2017 - (School closes at 1pm) 

 Summer Term 
Wednesday 19th April – Friday 26th May 

2017 – (School closes at 3.30pm) 
Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 2017 
– Half Term 

Monday 5th June – Friday 21st July 2017 – 
(School closes 1pm) 
 

INSET DAYS - SCHOOL CLOSED 
Thursday 1st September 

Friday 2nd September 
Tuesday 3rd January 
Tuesday 18th April 

 

 

 

 

Letter of the Week: R  
Resilience and 
Responsibility 

 
 
 

Stay and Learn Sessions 
 

Date Focus Audience Time Where? 

1.2.17 Early Literacy in 
Nursery 

Nursery 9am Middle Hall 

9.2.17 Safer 
Internet/E-
Safety 

All 9am ICT Suite 

23.2.17 Curriculum and 
how we educate 
children 

All 9am  ICT Suite 

1.3.17 Spelling and 
Reading and 
Dyslexia 

Y2 – Y6 9am ICT Suite 

1.3.17 Reception Maths Reception 
Class 

9am EYFS 

7.3.17 P4C and 
Resilience 

Reception – 
Year 6 

9am ICT Suite 

15.3.17 Maths In 
Nursery 

Nursery 
Parents 

9am Nursery 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 We received a certificate in assembly!  

Play Shelter Half Term Club 

The Play Shelter is providing a Half Term Holiday Play 
Scheme from Monday 13th February - Friday 17th February 
2017 for one week at Snowsfields Primary School, Kirby 
Grove, SE1 3TD. 
 
The scheme runs from 8.00 am - 6.00 pm for children aged 4 
to 12 years old. Extended day option available until 6.30 pm. 
Our schemes focus on children’s play and development 
opportunities such as Dance, Drama, Arts & Crafts, sporting 
activities and outings. The fees per week for working parents 
and parents who study is £80.00 and £40.00 per week for 
non-working parents on income support, proof of benefits is 
required. A reduction of £5.00 applies to additional siblings. 
Fees and outings are payable upon registration. 
Our enrolment evenings will be held in the After School Club 
at Snowsfields from Monday 6th, Tuesday 7th, Thursday 
9th, Friday 10th February 2017 from 5.30 - 6.30pm.  

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Year 4 Assembly 

Well done Year 4 for your amazing assembly last 

week, you taught us many things about the 

Romans! You have worked very hard. 

Bridges at Bett 2017 

On Thursday the Digital Leaders from the federation went to the Excel Exhibition Centre to look at all the 

new products and ideas to enhance ICT provision at the schools. Here is their report: 

Today we had a fun experience coming to BETT and seeing many 

different companies. My favourite part was to go and see how to 

programme a Lego build using an iPad. I really enjoyed looking at the 

inventions and examining how they work. The funniest thing we saw 

was the dancing robots. This is because they were dancing to čBeat ItĎ 

by Michael Jackson. We met an interesting lady who talked to us 

about the human body. We got lots of free stuff from some people. We 

had pens, superhero masks, bags, sweets, stress balls and popcorn. 

Something which really intrigued us were the 3D pri nters. We watched 

pots, skulls and the Millennium Falcon printed out.  

By Dayo, Salma, Taahir, Adam, Hawa, Hannah, F yori and Anna Ĉ 

The Bridges Federation Digital Leader Team.  

 

Thank you Wawa 
The Japanese restaurant Wawa on Tower Bridge 
Road presented us with a cheque this week. They 
held a raffle over Christmas and raised £300 
which they have donated to the school. We will 
be purchasing new reading books for classes with 
the donation. 


